Alderman Jacobs Primary School (Academy Trust)
Drybread Road, Whittlesey, Peterborough, PE7 1X

Telephone: 01733 202403 Email: office@aldermanjacobs.cambs.sch.uk
www.aldermanjacobs.cambs.sch.uk

Our ref: WP/Lettershome/Allyears/Socialmediaapril

Friday 24™ April 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

All children are still learning and they will make mistakes, some more serious than
others, however we must help them to correct their behaviour rather than condemn
them publicly. You may have an issue or situation that is distressing or troubling to
you but please remember that your comments can cause the feelings of others to
be hurt too. Please speak to a member of staff about issues concerning teaching
and learning or children’s wellbeing. As you may be aware there have been cases in
the recent past regarding the prosecution of people posting comments on various
social media websites. I'd just like to remind parents that any comments posted on
such websites that intentionally cause an employee, parent or pupil, at the school,
harassment, alarm or distress may be subject to police investigation under the
Criminal Justice and Public Order Act 1994,

Yours sincerely

Mrs Cathy Carlisle
Headteacher
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